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WELCOME BACK Freedom families! We are so excited to be back and start supporting our Freedom students and 
staff throughout this school year. Thank you to all of our Freedom families who signed up to donate items to our 
Back-to-School Fiesta lunch for our staff to help them prepare for the Open House event. We greatly appreciate 
your time and efforts to help make Freedom programs and events fun for all of our staff and students! 
 
The Freedom Parent Council is committed to providing more opportunities for Freedom families to get involved 
throughout this school year. To help achieve this goal, we send out ongoing communications that include program 
and event updates as well as volunteer opportunities to those that have completed our Freedom Parent Council 
Volunteer Form. If you are interested in receiving these volunteer communications, please complete and return 
the Freedom Volunteer Form to school with your student or email it directly to us.  
 
You can access the volunteer form by visiting: https://tinyurl.com/FreedomVolunteerForm                                                             
 
We would love to connect with you!                                                    Contact Us: freedomparentcouncil@gmail.com  
 

EVENTS
9/2: College Gear Spirit Day 
9/5: Labor Day NO SCHOOL 
9/8: Picture Day 
9/9: Wear Red and Black Spirit Day 
9/9: Future Firebird Night 
9/9 – 9/14: Cookie Dough Fundraiser 
9/14: Parent Council Meeting at 6 p.m. 

9/15: Dine to Donate – Skyline Chili 
9/16: Twin Spirit Day 
9/23: Bengals Gear Spirit Day 
9/23: Movie Night 
9/26 – 30: Fall After School Programs Begin 
9/28: Conferences at 3:30 – 7:30 pm 
9/30: Crazy Sock Spirit Day

                                          

VOLUNTEER & SUPPORT
We LOVE our volunteers and appreciate all the support they provide to Freedom’s students and staff. Below are 
some opportunities for our Freedom families to get involved or give to Freedom Elementary. More opportunities 
will be communicated throughout the oncoming months as they become available.  
 

• Spiritwear Shop NOW OPEN! Check out some new spiritwear designs at www.shoplakota.com. All orders 
will be delivered by September 23. You can also shop our Freedom Parent Council’s spiritwear inventory to 
get available items within three days. Our store has more limited styles and sizes. To see what is available for 
immediate purchase, visit our square site at freedomparentcouncil.square.site. 
 

• Dine to Donate Restaurant Nights: September 15, Skyline Chili at 6098 West Chester Road in West Chester 
 
• September M.A.S.H. (Make All Staff Happy): To donate items to our September staff  

lunch, please visit https://tinyurl.com/FreedomMASHSept22. Items due by September 21 at 9 a.m. 
 
Want to make a difference and give back? There are many easy ways to make a positive impact and 
support Freedom students and staff throughout the school year through your everyday purchases. 
See reverse side for more details 
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